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23rd March 2022 
Reception Cotswold Wildlife Park trip – Summer 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As a way of enriching our topic, ‘Animal Adventure, we have booked a trip to the Cotswold Wildlife Park, in 
Burford. (www.cotswoldwildlifepark.co.uk) The children don’t know a thing about this yet. 
 
Reception Class will be visiting on Thursday 26th May 2022 for the whole day. We will be going around the 
full park, hunting for all the animals we have learnt about in school. We will also go on a train ride around 
the park.  
 
The cost will be a total of £16.30 each. 
 
We will be travelling by coach, leaving school at 9am and aim to be back at school for 4pm pick up. 
 
Please complete the permission slip below and return it to the office, with the contribution of £16.30, by 
Monday 20th May 2022. This trip has been kindly subsidised by the Friends association.  
 
As your child is eligible for Universal Free School Meals, please contact Baileys directly to select a packed 
lunch option. Please then indicate your choice below.  If you would prefer to provide your child with a home 
packed lunch also indicate below. 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr D Postans 
Reception class Teacher 
 

I would / would not like my child_____________________________________ 

to take part on the visit to Cotswold Wildlife Park on Thursday 26th May 2022 

School Money payment reference number:______________________. 

My emergency contact for this day is__________________________________ 

Lunches:        Bringing own lunch.           Contacting Baileys to order a packed lunch option. 

Signed: _______________________ Date:_______________ 


